
 
 
 

Schenectady Light Opera Company (SLOC) is 

accepting Designer submissions for our 98th 

Season! 

  

 

 
Background: A historic community theater located in Schenectady, New York – SLOC has a proud 

history of producing quality musical theater for a wide range of audiences. We strive to fill each season 

with a variety of exciting shows (from classics to recent hits) that will appeal to our patrons. This year we 
are excited to include the option for non-musical submissions (plays) for our season.  

 

How it Works: The show recommendation committee (on behalf of the Board of Directors) has put out a 

call for Directors to submit shows with teams. Some Directors do submit shows without a full team. To 

match Designers, Producers, Choreographers, Music Directors, etc. with Directors that don’t have full 

teams, we are including a call to submit independently of a full show submission. If this is you and you 
are interested, you should submit using the link below. 

 

What Do I Need to Know: Please complete the application - https://forms.gle/5Fhu1NvgdvHxbHtB9 
(Also available on our website). When completing your application, please be sure to identify as much of 

your interest and availability as possible, you should also include a resume that lists the roles and shows 
you have been involved in.  
 

When Are Submissions Due: Submissions will be accepted until 11/25/2023 by 5pm.  Following the 

review of submissions, directors will be informed about the applications received to help fill out teams for 

the next season.   
 

Send any questions or concerns to showrecommendation@sloctheater.org  

 

We sincerely appreciate your interest and commitment in creating quality theater with SLOC and look 

forward to your submissions! 
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